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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Firstly, we would like to thank you for all your help and support towards TEAM; the school’s PTA. The children 
have loved the discos and playing Coin Quest! 

You helped us to raise a whopping £1083 in Coin Quest. The winners were year 4, they each received a medal 
and a trophy for their classroom! All classes received a sweet treat following this quest, as they all deserve a 
treat after their hard work. 

All the money that TEAM is raising is going back to your children. TEAM are working hard to raise money for a 
trim trail to go on the yard at school, we think the children will love this and will help to keep them active! We 
have seen lots of excellent examples at school across the North East. 

Alongside this TEAM are also raising funds to have staff ‘Forest School’ trained, this will mean we can provide 
Forest School throughout the year for each year group. 

If you have any suggestions or ideas of anything you would like to see us do for the children next, please get in 
touch! You can contact TEAM via the school office. Simply email office@ourladyrosary.org.uk and put the title 
line as TEAM. 

Once again, we would like to thank you for all your help and support and we would like to extend a MASSIVE 
thank you to TEAM, who put in a lot of unseen work to make memories for all our children at Our Lady of the 
Rosary. 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

 

Mrs S White 

Head of School 
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